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California's New Paid Sick Leave Law Explained in Detail

News

8.27.15 

Soo Park was interviewed by Radio Korea News on August 27, 2015. The segment “California’s New

Paid Sick Leave Law Explained in Detail” discussed California's Mandatory Paid Sick Leave: AB 1522,

a hot issue in the Korean business community this year.

During the interview, Soo explained the employer obligations for the new paid sick leave law,

effective July 1, 2015, and how to calculate the legally compliant number of sick leaves to employees.

To read the full article, please visit Radio Korea News.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

http://www.radiokorea.com/news/article.php?uid=187944
mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

